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Social Services 8 $84.6M 440.23 8 $82.6M 359.33 FY24 FY25
Family Support Services $8.6M 41.00 →→ Family Support Services $9.2M 41.00 $8.6 $9.2
Homeless Services $8.2M 34.83 →→ Homeless Services $8.9M 35.83 $8.2 $8.9
Children's Services Act $21.8M 9.00 →→ Children's Services Act $24.0M 9.00 $21.8 $24.0
Director's Office $3.6M 22.50 →→ Director's Office $3.7M 20.50 $3.6 $3.7
Public Assistance $16.8M 129.50 →→ Public Assistance $17.6M 126.50 $16.8 $17.6
Customer Support & Service $6.7M 53.50 →→ Customer Support & Service $8.3M 56.50 $6.7 $8.3
Protective Services $9.6M 68.00 →→ Advocacy, Prevention & Protection $5.9M 36.00 $9.6 $5.9
Juvenile Services $9.3M 81.90 ↓↓ Child Protective Services $5.0M 34.00 9.3 $5.0

Youth Services 0 $0.0 0.00 →→ 1 $10.6M 86.90 $84.6 $82.60
→→ Juvenile Services $10.6M 86.90

Library 4 $23.0M 207.86 4 $25.0M 207.62
Materials Services $4.1M 24.18 →→ Materials Services $4.2M 23.18

Public Services $12.4M 148.42 →→ Public Services $14.4M 153.71

Technology Services $3.2M 9.00 →→ Technology Services $3.3M 9.00

Administrative Services $3.3M 26.26 →→ Administrative Services $3.1M 21.73

Total 12 →→ 13

FY2024 to FY2025 Agency Changes

Removing the Juvenile Services program shift from the analysis, DSS funding between FY24 and FY25 grew by $7.2 million, a 9.6 percent increase. The table below summarizes the changes in the DSS and PWPL structure 
between the FY24 and FY25 proposed budgets.

FY24 FY25

Both Social Services (DSS) and Prince William Public Libraries (PWPL) underwent agency reorganizations that changed the programs and services that are provided. In FY24 PWPL developed additional programs (the Office of 
Programming and Events and Community Outreach Services) as well as shifted Financial Services into Administrative Services, which increased funding in Administration. In FY25, an additional shift took place (moving Office of 
Programming and Events and Community Outreach Services from Administration to Public Services) in order to better serve community needs. This shift resulted in a commensurate shift in funding between the two programs. 

A major shift in DSS took place in FY25, wherein the Juvenile Services program was shifted out of DSS to form a new agency. Those services to juveniles/youth and families previously provided in DSS will now be provided 
through the new Office of Youth Services. That shift resulted in 82.90 FTEs and $10.6 million in funding transferring to the new Health, Wellbeing, and Environmental Sustainability agency. 
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